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January 2024 

 
Your School Lottery 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Since launching ‘Your School Lottery’ in March last year, we have raised £150 for our school so thank you 

for the support shown so far.  

 

For every £1 ticket sold, 40p is raised for our school.  It works in a similar way to any other lottery, you 

choose 6 numbers (0-9) and if they match the weekly lottery draw, you win a cash prize. It’s as easy as 

that! Once you have signed up, you can make a one-off payment or you can choose to set up a direct debit.  

You can choose to buy tickets one month and not the next, there is no obligation. There will be one winner 

for our school each week and the chance to win the £25k Jackpot. The more tickets sold, the higher the 

prize will be so please encourage family and friends to get involved and share the link. 

 

Winners will be contacted by email. More information is available overleaf. 

 

To sign up and support our school through this initiative please click here:  

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/westfields-infant-school  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

The WISPA Team 
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